
LARC General Meeting Minutes 

January 2019 

The LARC General Meeting for January 2019 was held on Wednesday, October 17 at 7PM in the 

Clover Building on the Boulder County Fairgrounds.  Following is a summary of the meeting. 

President Starr Aldrich (N0AES) opened the meeting at 7:00 PM with introductions by those in 

attendance.   

Ron Schwartz (K2RAS) gave a repeater update and emphasized the addition of the voting 

receiver for the VHF repeater on Lee Hill.  Signal reports by our users are much improved. 

The evening program was introduced by VP Gary Hampton (AD0WU).  Gary introduced Ron 

Collins (KE0MJW) who is the head of Longmont CERT (Community Emergency Response Team).  

Ron gave an excellent overview of CERT, how the organization assists in catastrophic events 

that can and do occur in Longmont and how to become involved.  More information can be 

found on the City of Longmont website under the Office of Emergency Management page. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 pm. 

Respectively submitted, 

Pat Engstrom, Secretary 

 





 


